Charge: This is a standing subcommittee for the Capitol Building Advisory Committee (CBAC) concerning the immediate, short term, and long term goals of the acquisition, location, removal, and general needs of Capitol artwork, memorials, and architectural features.	
Staff:	Damion Pechota, Legislative Council Staff
The subcommittee recommends the following regarding the relocation of artwork on the first floor in the Capitol building (requires committee action):	
	Plaques honoring state military and veterans be relocated to the first floor, south wing in order to consolidate the all artwork regarding state military.
	Artifacts and art regarding the state's symbols and emblems be relocated to the tour guide desk on the first floor.
	The bust of "Woman" be relocated to a niche near the "Women's Gold" tapestry to consolidate art pertaining to work of women in the state of Colorado.
The subcommittee requests the following long term project to protect and maintain the Capitol collection (requires committee action):	
	Staff solicit bids to appraise artwork in order to determine the value of the Capitol art collection and provide sufficient insurance coverage. (Appraisal will receive financial assistance from the Department of Personnel and Administration.)